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I SUPPORT SB 61. 

 

As a disabled person, I was very disappointed when Democrats blocked hearing this 

exemption last session, which also included medical supplies. The necessary 

medical supplies and prescriptions are most often covered by health insurance. So 

what that means is this tax increases the cost of health insurance or the cost of 

prescriptions that aren't covered. There needs to be some accountability to why 

health costs are being increased when we aren't seeing any improvement in 

education, which the CAT tax was supposed to fix. 


